
Date: 6/27/23
To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From: State Procurement Office
Re: Expiring Contracts Report

The State Procurement Office is in the process of improving its monthly Expiring Contracts report.
Please fill out the attached survey to help SPO understand how agencies and cooperative members
use this report and what additional information may be helpful to include.
Expiring Contracts Survey
Thanks,
Kerry

Kerry Wells
Senior Statewide Compliance Manager
Acting Chief Procurement Officer, ADCS
ADOA – State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 North 15th Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85007
TEL: 602-377-2322
Thanks,
Kerry

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScY18WpAXI7SX9MbxEbS1h_8pFL_0gDTol3Gytr3MplIyDyAQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

